Conserving

the Land You Love
NORTHE RNNE CK Preservation of Farmland
LAND CONSERVAN CY Meeting Information

The "Preservation of Farmlands" outreach event on Thursday February
20 will be held from 6-8 PM in the Northern Neck Electric

Cooperative meeting room located at 173 Pine Street, Warsaw, VA
22572 (which is the brick building at the corner of Pine Street and Belle
Ville Lane).

The door for the meeting room has ‘Auditorium’ written on it.

There is a small parking lot next to the building entrance off of Pine
Street. Please leave an unblocked pathway from Pine Street to the fence
gate in case the trucks or linemen need to get access to the office after
hours. There is also street parking.

This presentation is a casual open house format that works to share
information about and answer questions concerning the conservation
easement process. Current easement holders will be available to discuss
the benefits of a conservation easement.

Call the office (804-462-0979) or
email execdir@nnconserve.org to make a reservation no later than
Tuesday February 18.

Light refreshments will be provided.
Hope to see you on the 20th.

Kirwan King, Board President
Elizabeth Friel, Executive Director



